
HIGH RISK
NJTPA

RURAL ROADS
P R O G R A MP R O G R A M

  

M  O  N  M  O  U  T  H   C  O  U  N  T  YM  O  N  M  O  U  T  H   C  O  U  N  T  Y

Monmouth County received a $4,687,360 
grant for this project through the 

NJTPA’s FY 2020 Local Safety Program (LSP). 
The grant includes funding for preliminary 
engineering, final design, construction 
and construction inspection services. The 
project will improve safety and overall 
traffic operations along Siloam Road in 
the municipalities of Millstone and Upper 
Freehold.

Project Details
Improvements will include: centerline and 
edgeline rumble strips, post mounted 
delineators at horizontal curves, object 
markers for fixed objects, 8” edge line 
marking, lighting, safety edge, signs, high 
friction surface treatment, chevrons, brush 
clearing and breakaway roadside fixtures.

About the Project Area
The project roadway is classified as a rural 
major collector and has numerous curves 
within the project limits. Along this 2.84 
stretch of roadway are two 4-legged and 
six 3-legged intersections. The land use 
surrounding the project area is primarily 
open space, forest, and some wetlands, with 
scattered single-family homes throughout.

The Local Safety Program
The LSP specializes in cost-effective solutions 
that can make an immediate impact on their 
target areas. The LSP is federally funded, 
utilizing Highway Safety Improvement 
Program funds. It was established by the 
NJTPA in conjunction with the Federal 
Highway Administration and New Jersey 
Department of Transportation to advance 
safety initiatives on county and local roads. 
For more information, visit njtpa.org/
LocalSafety.
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